
  

PUBLIC 
NOTICE 
 
In accordance with 
sections 40 and 94 of the 
Community Charter, 
Notice is given that District 
of Highlands Council will 
consider adopting a road 
closure bylaw that would 
close a section of highway along Bukin Drive East and Bukin Drive West at a meeting of Council 
scheduled for Monday, July 17, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. No private properties’ access will be affected by this 
bylaw. The approximate area of road closure is shown in the adjacent map.  
 
The public may attend the meeting either in-person at the Highlands Community Hall, 729 Finlayson 
Arm Road, Highlands, BC or electronically through the Zoom platform. The Zoom link for the July 17, 
2023 Council Meeting will be on the digital version of the agenda that can be found at this link prior to 
the Council Meeting:  https://www.highlands.ca/agendacenter.   
 
If you wish to comment on the bylaw, you are invited to make your views known by attending the 
meeting and speaking to the matter, or by submitting your comments in a letter (to District of Highlands, 
1980 Millstream Road, Victoria, BC V9B 6H1), fax (to 250-474-3677), or by email (to 
MMiles@highlands.ca ) no later than 12:00 p.m. Monday, July 17, 2023. A copy of the proposed bylaw 
may be inspected online at https://www.highlands.ca/186/Public-Notices.  
 
Loranne Hilton 
Chief Administrative Officer 
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